

Administration

Mr. Spencer Larsen, Superintendent Kerri Tibbitts, Board Clerk Daryl Kent, Business Manager

Board Members

Russ Suchan, Chair Mary Andersen, Vice Chair Rick Kent, Trustee Jake Claridge, Trustee

August 12, 2025

RECOMMENDATION OF STIPEND FOR SKI ADVISOR

After reviewing the current ski advisor stipend structure, I recommend adjusting the stipend from \$900 to \$600 per season. This stipend was not on the activity's stipend schedule. Although there is scheduling of trips, collecting permissions slips, chaperoning on the bus and perhaps other duties, I feel this amount is fair to cover responsibilities for four trips while continuing to provide free skiing privileges to the advisor.

Mars

Minidoka School District is dedicated to fostering each student's academic, emotional and social growth through excellence, respect and shared responsibility.